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AUDITORY BRAIN DEUELOPMENT:
WHERE SPOKEN LANGUAGE LEARNING BEGINS

Did you know, you hear with your brain? It's a cormmon
misconception that we hear sounds with our ears. Our ears are
just the "doorway" to the brain. Hearing technology opens the

doorway to the brain for children with hearing loss.

In this session, you will learn how to help your child to develop
speech and language through listening, as auditory brain
development is the foundation for spoken language.

Register with Shannon Sharma at
ssharma@uweingartence.org



